
Town of Blackstone 
Notice of Employment Opportunity 

 
 

The Town of Blackstone, Virginia is accepting applications for the position of Police Chief.  The ideal 
candidate will be a community-oriented, qualified individual with excellent communication, 
organizational and managerial skills. The Chief of Police reports to the Town Manager and should have 
the ability to work with minimal direction, be detail-oriented, work well with the public, and have 
thorough knowledge of law enforcement.  

The salary for this position is dependent on qualifications. The Town of Blackstone participates in the 
Virginia Retirement System and provides an excellent benefits package. Please apply by sending your 
resume, cover letter, salary requirements, and three professional references 
to philipv@townofblackstoneva.com.  A more thorough job description may be requested by 
contacting the Town Manager’s office at (434) 294-0519. Applications will be accepted at the 
Blackstone Town Manager’s office, 100 W. Elm Street, Blackstone, Va. until 5:00 p.m., October 13, 
2023.  The Town of Blackstone is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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